
Da: International Relations Office UCV <ori@ucv.es> 

Date: mar 28 feb 2023 alle ore 16:41 

Subject: UCV Spanish Language International Week 2023 

To:  

 

Dear Partners, 

 We are happy to invite you to our Spanish Language International Week 2023. 

 Are you interested in learning Spanish? Do you already know some Spanish but want to strengthen 
your knowledge? The Spanish language course offered by our Institute of Languages is your 
opportunity to achieve your goal.   

The UCV offers a Spanish language course for teachers of Spanish as a foreign language, 
Administrative Staff who need Spanish for their day-to-day work to communicate effectively and 
representatives and colleagues from various units eager in learn Spanish.   

There will be two weeks from which you can enrol in both or just one of them from 26 to 30 June 
2023 and from 3 to 7 July. It combines 20-hour lecture with cultural activities, find all the details 
here. 

We await your application until the deadline: 21 April 2023  

For any questions you may contact Lucía de Ros, Director of the UCV Institute of Languages: 
lucia.deros@ucv.es.. 

Hope to meet you in Valencia! 

Best regards, 

The International Relations Team 
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